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Response:

'We have no objections for the installation of
the security shutters in flats 1,2,4 and 5. As has been stated in the planning application, the rear shutter are
not visible to the general public and are not overlooked. The shutters on the side wall can be seen from
Netherhall Gardens but personally | had not even noticed them until | was told about them recently. So they
had been in place for a long time and did not cause any visual concerns. The issue of the security of the
building affects all 9 flats, not just those that appear to be most vulnerable to burglaries. | believe the need to
ensure the security of the building is more important than a slight visual affect on the side of the building (when
the shutters are down). Therefore | have no objection of granting these shutters retrospective planning
permission.
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